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                           DATE:     Friday, December 15th, 2017
                   LOCATION:   Wayne Alarm 424 Essex Street Lynn, MA

MEMBERS ARE URGED TO CAR POOL PARKING IS LIMITED!

                    TIME:            1830 Hours Italian Buffet

                                          2000 Hours Meeting

                    PROGRAM:  A presentation of Lynn fires and apparatus, presented by

                                         Member Rick Conway.

This meeting is for members and applicants only!

                                                    December Meeting

Our annual December meeting will be hosted by Honorary Member Ralph Sevinor at Wayne Alarm. This year we will have an Italian Buffet. Please remember that the meeting starts 2000 hrs and dinner will be served at 1830 hours. Plan to attend our Holiday meeting and enjoy good food, good friends, and a great show on the Lynn F.D!

Guest Speaker

Once again, Member Rick Conway will be digging into his vast collection of Lynn fires and apparatus for another great show.

November Meeting

Member Bill Noonan presented another one of his great shows on the B.F.D. The show was enjoyed by over 50 members and guests.

Condolences

Condolences to Member Ted Cohen on the passing of his mother Shirley. May her soul rest in peace.

Membership
The BOD has voted Exempt status for Steve Walsh, which he has accepted.
Weather Cancellation

It’s that time of year again, the leaves have fallen, the days are shorter, and soon the first snow fall will occur, fouling up the meeting nights! The meeting cancellation will be broadcast over Citywide Radio, Facebook, along with e-mails being sent out.  After all it is winter in New England! Let’s all hope it’s an easy winter.

Line Box

The season’s second issue of the Line Box will be out next week. This is our annual Hoses & Trains issue and we hope you enjoy the stories we have for you. But, as the size of the Line Box keeps increasing with more and more content, the last issue had trouble getting to some members e-mails. So, we are going to be sending it out as two (2) pdf files.

We are still looking for some members to join the staff. Even if you don’t want to write, but can do research, it would be a great help. Also, any member having an idea for a story be it a historical incident, recent of just something in the fire service you are interested in, just send an email with your idea to us. That’s how we get most of the content! 

Coming Event

Attached is a flyer for the Nahant Christmas Parade on December 23rd.
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The Board of Directors wishes all members a Merry Christmas, Happy Hanukkah, and a happy 2018

By Order of the President                                                             Newsletter Editor

Frank Barry                                                                                 Frank San Severino
